
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Millen Township Budget Hearing Notice 

Millen Township will hold a public hearing on the proposed 2024-2025 fiscal year 
budget on March 4 at 6:45 p.m. at the Millen Township Hall, located at 671 Sanborn 
Rd., Barton City. The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to 
support the proposed budget will be a subject of this hearing. Comments may 
include those submitted by email to clerk@millentownship.com. A copy of the 
proposed budget will be available after February 28 for public inspection at the 

Township Hall by appointment with the Millen Twp. Clerk Cathy Ostrander at 989-
335-5847. 
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